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16 November 2020 

 

Dear Parents and Carers 

 

Appointment of co-opted governors 

 

Further to a full skills audit of the current governing body and subsequent advertisement 

for three co-opted governor vacancies through Inspiring Governance, NYCC website and 

contacting all who had previously expressed an interest in becoming a member of the 

governing body, we were pleased to receive six applications.   

Following a rigorous panel interview process, unanimous agreement by the full governing 

body and statutory safeguarding procedures, we are delighted to confirm the 

appointment of Christine Burgess and Laura Wild.  Having many years of experience in 

education between them, particularly in primary school maths and SEND, their skills will 

be an asset to our governing body.  They are committed to driving improvement across 

the federation.      

Although three candidates were successful at interview, due to a change in personal 

circumstances, one candidate later withdrew from the process.  We will look to re 

advertise this vacancy in the future.   

 

Kind regards, 

The Governing Body of the Federation of Kirkby Malzeard and St Nicholas C of E 

Primary Schools 
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